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The Eidgendssiche Schitzenfest was scheduled to take place in Luzern during June 2020, however, it

was postponed to 2021, due to the COVID 19Pandemic. Unfortunately, Covid 19 is still amongst us, and
it was decided to conduct this typical and old Swiss National Sport activity in the various Shooting Clubs’
home shooting ranges.

An eleven strong team of active shooters had been registered with SSV in Switzerland. The shooting
took place at the Dave Nicole shooting Range in Nottingham Road, where we also made use of the Bisley
Shooting Club House.

In spite of the frosty morning, the sun came out and it was lovely to be outdoors. While the shooting
team was busy with the competition, the committee members and supporters socialized at the Club
House.

After the shooting, everyone gathered at the Club House for lunch, socializing and the Prize Giving.

Rene & Annelies Frey organized the delicious Cervelat which everyone cooked on an open fire. This was
accompanied by rolls as well as Rosti expertly prepared and cooked by Nomusa.

Fritz and Ruth provided the background music which together with the Swiss Flags that were flying,
added to the festive atmosphere.

Hanspeter announced the results and there were prizes for every participant in the shooting
competition.

By the time the sun started setting and the chilly wind came up,
everyone was ready to return home.



https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Eidgen%C3%B6ssisches_Sch%C3%BCtzenfest

